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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact in the form of a revenue increases or decreases to the Wyoming 
Livestock Board is indeterminable. 

The Wyoming Livestock Board (Board) does anticipate a revenue impact. However, 
the estimated revenue increase and decrease is indeterminable because the Board 
does not know how many brands will be affected.

This bill is effective immediately. The Board will need to make a change to the 
Brand Recording Program and estimated that a total of $40,000 from the 900 series 
will be expended during FY 2021. The Board anticipates that their current budget 
has sufficient funding for the expenditure increase.
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